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June 7, 2002

Brenda Tadlock
Division of Corporations
P.O. Box 6327
Tallahassee, F1. 32314

Re: MMH Automotive Group, LLC
Dear Ms. Tadlock:

This letter is to inform you that a typographical error was made in the spelling of my
name on the Articles of Organization for the above referenced limited liability company. The
documents were filed by my corporate attorney on my behalf and my name was spelled “Hassan
Hussem”. The correct spelling is “Hassan Hessin”. Please make note of the correction,

If you have any questions or require any further information, please contact my corporate
attorney, Mark L. Omnstein, at the address below:

Mark L. Ornstein
Killgore Pearlman
2 South Orange Avenue, 5% Floor
Orlando, FL. 32801
Phone: 407/425-1020
Fax: 407/839-3635

Thank you for your consideration and assistance with this matter.

Sincerely,

Hassan Hessin

HH/b
cc: Mark L. Ornstein
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